
Dream Team Meeting 
May 7, 2020 
2:30pm 
 
Jenny Sanders, Sara Landaverde, Wayne Banks, Dr. Valerie Wilson, Kim Coker, Courtney 
Haygood, Kyra Jerry, Jodi Eppinette, Lisa Holland 
 
SOAR will be done this year using a one-on-one approach with virtual being preferred.  Jenny 
discussed the series of emails that will be sent to students that will be used to guide them through 
advising, registration, payment and housing.  Rocket Launch will be postponed this year due to 
COVID-19.  Jenny will send an email to all employees providing an update of the Team’s work. 
 
Wayne and Jenny will update the action plan for John Grant to report to the state.  The group 
agreed that we prefer to have an in-person visit with John as opposed to a virtual visit.  
 
The welcome form has been set up in FormStack.  First year housing students will be the group 
who will complete the form.  It was agreed that faculty will be informed the information 
collected for the housing students.  Faculty will also be notified that if they would like 
information regarding specific students.  This contact will be done through fall faculty meeting.  
Jodi Eppinette will send email reminders to faculty throughout the semester. Kim will create the 
folders and files on the server for students.  All Dream Team members will be given access to 
the shared folder. 


